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From: Terry, Tomeka
Sent: Friday, June 03, 2011 11:15 AM
To: VictoriaESP Resource
Subject: FW: Courtesy electronic copy of VCS letter
Attachments: NP-11-0019 - Transmittal of USFWS Correspondence.pdf

 
 

From: Joshua.Trembley@exeloncorp.com [mailto:Joshua.Trembley@exeloncorp.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 02, 2011 2:18 PM 
To: Terry, Tomeka 
Subject: Courtesy electronic copy of VCS letter 
 
Tomeka, 
 
Per our discussion, please find attached a courtesy electronic copy of a letter transmitting US Fish and Wildlife Service 
correspondence that was inadvertently omitted from Revision 0 of ESPA ER Appendix A.   
 
Submission to the NRC Document Control Desk was completed using the EIE process earlier today, and carbon copies 
were sent via US mail. 
 
Please let me know if you have questions regarding the transmittal. 
 
Thanks and have a good day, 
JT 
 
610-765-5345 

************************************************** This e-mail and any of its attachments may 
contain Exelon Corporation proprietary information, which is privileged, confidential, or subject to copyright 
belonging to the Exelon Corporation family of Companies. This e-mail is intended solely for the use of the 
individual or entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are hereby 
notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying, or action taken in relation to the contents of and 
attachments to this e-mail is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this e-mail in error, 
please notify the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any copy of this e-mail and any 
printout. Thank You. ************************************************** 
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Enclosures:   (1)  US Fish and Wildlife Service Letter to Exelon, dated October 3, 2008 
 (2) Summary of Regulatory Commitments 

cc: USNRC, Director, Office of New Reactors/NRLPO (w/enclosures) 
            USNRC, Project Manager, VCS, Division of New Reactor Licensing 

(w/enclosures) 
USNRC, Environmental Project Manager, VCS, Division of New Reactor 

Licensing (w/enclosures) 
USNRC  Region IV, Regional Administrator (w/enclosures) 



ENCLOSURE 1 

US Fish and Wildlife Service Letter to Exelon, dated October 3, 2008 























ENCLOSURE 2 

SUMMARY OF REGULATORY COMMITMENTS 

(Exelon Letter to USNRC No. NP-11-0019, dated June 2, 2011) 

The following table identifies commitments made in this document.  (Any other actions 
discussed in the submittal represent intended or planned actions.  They are described to 
the NRC for the NRC’s information and are not regulatory commitments.)    

COMMITMENT TYPE 
COMMITMENT COMMITTED 

DATE ONE-TIME ACTION

(Yes/No)
Programmatic 

(Yes/No)

Environmental Report (ER) 
Appendix A will be updated with the 
USFWS letter provided as 
Enclosure 1 in the next periodic ESPA 
update, to be submitted to the NRC no 
later than March 31, 2012. 

March 31, 2012 Yes No
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